February 18, 1997

Re: <u>Assassination Records Review Board Draft FY 1996 Report</u>

Dear :

David Marwell has asked me to forward to you a copy of our Draft FY 1996 Report and to thank you for meeting with him last week. [For Larkin only: I personally was glad to have the chance to meet you prior to the meeting with Congressman Stokes.] The Report will not become final until the Review Board Members have approved it. We will send you the final Report as soon as it is complete.

Please do not hesitate to call if we can be of any assistance.

Sincerely,

T. Jeremy Gunn
General Counsel and
Associate Director for Research and Analysis

Enclosure